Scottish Fire and Rescue Service ward update noted.

5 There was heard a report by Station Commander Kenneth MacSwan, Scottish
Fire and Rescue Service (SFRS) regarding the current issues, incidents and work
being carried out in the ward for Quarter 1, from 1st April to 30th June 2025, advising
the Partnership

(1)  that the service had attended 1,224 incidents in the North West area, within
the ward there were 5 accidental dwelling fires, 80 deliberate fires, 3 non-
domestic fires and 14 unwanted fire alarm signals;

(2) of the PAFS (Police, Ambulance, Fire Service) course, which had been piloted
in the Calton area of the city, giving teenagers experience of emergency
services roles, which would be rolled out to the north west in future;

(3) engagement was underway with schools in the ward with regard to bonfire
night; and

(4) that phase 2 of SFRS consultation was now closed and outcomes would be
available in December.

After consideration, the Partnership noted
(@) the report; and

(b)  thanked Station Commander Kenneth MacSwan for the update and all the
work carried out by Scottish Fire and Rescue Service in the ward.



